
Pillaton Parish Council

Due to the Corona Virus health problems the Chairman has decided that there 
will be no Parish Council meetings until further notice. 

The Chairman brings to your attention the “Pillaton in Cornwall Facebook 
Group” which has been set up to enable the residents of Pillaton to communicate 
and support each other online. 

Please beware of scams promising a payment from HMRC during the 
emergency and asking for your bank account details. This is clearly a fraud. 

  
R. Woodley Clerk 

Chair: Councillor Dave Dolley 

Councillors: Shirley Floyd - Dave Floyd 
Roger Warne - Gary Bridgman 


